LINX BINGO
LINX’s involvement with Lancashire County Council Fostering Service 2016
	‘Speed interviews’ for supporting social workers
	‘Sam’s Story’ film being used in training for foster carers, applicants and staff

	Consultation forms have been amended following suggestions from LINX

	LINX newsletter is distributed to all foster carers and fostering staff


	LINX have provided the fostering service with a social worker job description that is included in all  advertisements for social worker posts

	LINX attended the fostering panel development day and contributed to panel members learning and development
	The fostering panel now used a list of questions put together by LINX
	LINX attended and helped to present ‘Caring for Teenagers- tackling the barriers training’ at Woodlands 

	LINX are writing a welcome letter for all children entering care
	1 member of LINX is receiving training to become a member of the fostering panel
	‘Sam’s Story’ and a series of questions is being provided to all staff within the fostering service
	LINX Young Inspectors have begun their inspection process of Lancashire County Council services

	LINX are providing feedback on what children should be asked following an unplanned end to their placement

	
	
	


